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HPPOA Board of Directors Meeting 

February 21, 2018 

General Manager’s Report for January 2017  

Submitted by Don Morris 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

I mailed out the three (3) samples of road material to the AggreBind labs for testing which is required to 

qualify for the 5-year product guarantee. I sent the ¾” base course, red cinder, and the AC reject which are the 

three main types of materials on the road right now. The red cinder did not do so well. The ¾” base course did 

well but the AC reject worked the best with the AggreBind. They said there is no doubt that AggreBind works 

with our material. They will be mailing back the samples soon for our review. There is also an AggreBind 

suggested training schedule which I have provided for your review.  

• Equipment: 

The Volvo grader is in need of some repairs. It needs all new front end parts: bearing, bushings, spring 

pins and such. It also needs some gear box work. The parts have been ordered for the front end. All 

other equipments are running fine at this time. We continue to do the daily maintenance and repairs 

on them. 

• Dust Abatement: 

We have watered 10 miles of road. 

• Mowing: 

The road crew mowed 74.5 miles of roadway easement with the sidearm mower and 66 miles with the 

new deck mower. 

• Weed Wacking:   
The road crew weed wacked the corners of 22nd, Railroad, 17th, 12th at Kaloli and  
Railroad, 18th, 17th, 16th and 12th at Paradise, and mailboxes on Maku’u. 

• Widen, Graded, Graveled and Compacted:  5.5 miles. 

• Rubbish Pick-up: 2 tons. 

• Sign Replaced:   5 stop signs 

• Dead Animals Removed:  3 pigs 

• Abandoned Vehicles:  2 removed and 10 tagged 

• Safety Report:  No accidents or injuries for the past 41 months.  

        

Thank you for your support. 


